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On July 14th, 2017 a release was made advising of the purchase of tracks by the Lebanon Outing Club and how 
we were going to move forward. The Lebanon Outing Club at Storrs Hill Ski Area is pleased to announce the 
installation of the Stainless Steel Tracks on both the K25 and the K50 Ski Jumps has been completed! 
 
Ski jumping played a huge part in the birth of the Lebanon Outing Club, and since its birth, ski jumping at 
Storrs Hill Ski Area has seen many changes and improvements. 
 
Our ski jumping program has changed quite a bit in the past few years. We have had increased interest from 
multiple jumping teams and facilities. We now have multiple organizations interested in scheduling training 
time and events on our K50. We welcome your jumping or racing team to contact us if you are interested in 
usage.   
 
The stainless steel tracks will play a huge role for not only our jumping program at the Lebanon Outing Club 
but for other ski jumping programs all over the greater New England area and beyond. There are many benefits 
to these upgrades, including but not limited to: training for our youth jumpers; the jump will be ready at any 
given point as there will no longer be a need to make snow on the jump trestle; the in-line for the jumpers to ski 
in will be a perfect track; will allow the jumpers the ability to focus more on technique and form; the K25 will 
offer stainless and snow track; and yes finally, this will make the Lebanon Outing Club one step closer to 
becoming a year round ski jumping facility.  
 
The installation team has put in countless hours. There have been many discussions, meetings, drawings, and 
volunteer hours to make this all happen. This project creation started in May with the physical process 
beginning in July. The second phase of this project will begin in the spring of 2018, with the hope of getting a 
final grade for the landing hills.   
 
If you would like to assist with this project, whether by financial contribution or volunteering, please contact us.  
Our mission is to educate children by fostering and encouraging all forms of winter recreation. This includes 
instruction, training and amateur competition in alpine skiing, ski jumping and cross-country skiing. Our Board 
of Directors and volunteers are committed to the Lebanon Outing Club and Storrs Hill Ski Area.   
 

 


